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Ref: Pioneer Centre 
 
12th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you for returning the consent form for your child’s upcoming three day residential trip to 
the Pioneer Centre in Cleobury Mortimer. As a reminder, pupils will be leaving Albright on the 
school minibus at approximately 10:00am on Wednesday 27th November and will be returning to 
the centre by 3:00pm on Friday 29th November, in time to travel home on their usual community 
transport where applicable.   
 
The Pioneer Centre will provide all meals during the stay, however your child can bring additional 
snacks and drinks if they wish to. They will also need to take a packed lunch with them on the 
Wednesday. Students will sleep in accessible dorm rooms, with a maximum of 4 other pupils. 
Whilst at the centre students will have opportunity to take part in a range of exciting activities 
such as climbing, abseiling, archery and high ropes. These activities may involve some level of 
risk, which cannot be fully eliminated. A kit list has been provided, and it is imperative that your 
child comes prepared to participate in outdoor activities in potentially cold and wet weather. Your 
child will be expected to behave in a responsible manner at all times and must be able to take 
direction from the Pioneer Centre supervisors and follow all instructions, or guidance, given. Staff 
members attending the residential trip are Mr Aimes, Mr Plant, Mr Milne, Mrs Francis and Mrs 
Tymoshysyn and will be available to support pupils during the activities.  
 
The total cost of £30 for the trip needs to be paid in full by Friday 22nd November. If you have any 
questions please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
Mr Aimes 
Albright Education Centre 
 
 
 
 


